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From: Yukilei Sugimura

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2020 11:06 AM

To: WIT.Committee

Subject: WIT-80 : Management plan for Ahihi-Kinau NAR

Please submit this to the committee members of WIT for WIT 80 meeting today at 1:30 pm

Management Plan from Scott Fretz.

From: "Fretz, Scott” <scott.fretz@hawaii.gov>

Date: Monday, June 1, 2020 at 10:54 AM

To: Yukilei Sugimura <Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Management plan for Ahihi-Kinau NAR

Aloha Council Member Sugimura:

Thank you for the phone call. Here is the link to the Management Plan, please give me a call if you have additional
questions.

Scott

https://dinr.hawaii.gov/ecosystems/files/2013/07/Ahihi-Kinau-NAR-Management-Plan.pdf

J. Scott Fretz, PhD

Maui Branch Manager

Hawaii Department of Land and Natural Resources
Division of Forestry and Wildlife

685 Haleakala Highway

Kahului, Hawaii 96732

Phone (808) 984-8107

Cell (808) 227-3403

FAX (808) 984-8114

email: Scott.Fretz@hawaii.gov
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